Annexure ‘E’

Site Inspection report of DCF

The proposed site was inspected on 26.01.2020 The proposed site
is located along the roadside. There is no rare/endangered/unique
species of flora and fauna found in the proposed area. There is no
protected archeological/heritage site/defense establishment or any
other important movement located in the proposed area. The
requirement of forest land for the proposed project is unavoidable and
barest minimum to the project. No work in violation of the Forest

Conservation Act has been carried till the date of inspection.

(Pl

Divisional Forest Officer
Rohtas Forest Division,
Sasaram.



